
Autumn Term 2017 

Wow, the Autumn term was definitely a busy one and the children experienced many wonderful  

activities. We would like to send a HUGE thank you to the P.T.A. who have provided funding for 

many of these activities and will continue to contribute towards further experiences this term.  

 

 


